
From: Ron Rackley <ron@dlr.com>
Senti Monday, October 29, 2018 1:55 pM
To: Joseph Szczesny <Joseph.Szczesnv@fcc.R.ov>

Cc: O'Connor, David <doconnor@wbklaw.com>; Matt Folkert <matt@dlr.com>
Subject: WSRQ(AM) STA and related CP

Joe,

I am responding to the messate regarding the WSRQ matter that we received this morning. The client has requested
that I inform you of progress, about which I have personal knowledge, that has been made toward licensing WSRQ at
the new CP site.

Following delays that I understood stemmed from working out the details of a lease for WSRQ to use the tower and,
then, tower crews being unavailable because they were out of town repairing hurricane damage elsewhere,
construction of the new antenna element was completed. The tower was modified and the slant feed wire that was
specified in the 301. application was installed. I went to the site on Wednesday, September 26, and measured its
feedpoint impedance so as to be able to design the matching network that will be used there. The radial wire ground
system had not yet been installed at the time ofthe measurements, but I subsequently designed a matching network
that I believed would have a sufficient adjustment range to account for any change that takes place following
completion of the ground system. The station's engineer began acquiring the necessary components to be installed in
an outdoor box that the station has on hand and I believe he by now has it at least partially constructed. I have been on
standby since September 26th to make the final impedance measurements for the 302 technicalexhibit and adjust the
newly constructed matching network at the cP site once the ground system work has been completed. I am not aware
of where thinSs stand at the site today, but I have forwarded your message to the client so they will be aware of the
sit uatio n.

I appreciate your cooperation in attempting to manage what needs to be done to finally license WSRQ at this new site.

Ron Rackley

From: Joseph Szczesny <Joseph.szczesnv@fcc.gov>
Sent: Monday, October 29, 2O1g 2:17 pM
To: Ron Rackley <ron@dlr.com>
Cci O'Connor, David <doconnor@wbklaw.com>; Matt Folkert <matt@dlr.com>; Son
Subject: WSRQ(AM) STA and related Cp

Hello Ron:

Nguyen <Son. Nguven @fcc.eov>

Please inform your client that since the cP expired on to/27 hg but construction has been substantially completed(based upon your e-mail), we can allow them an additional 30 days past the cp expiration date to file the 302 app, and itcan still be treated as timely filed. ln the meantime, an srA extension should be fiied on Friday/Monday to allow thestation to keep operating to allow time for the 302 app to be filed and reviewed, since the attached srA expires onThursday,

Sincerely,

Joe Szczesny, FCC


